EXHIBIT C

This filing proposes changes to tariff provisions compliant with FCC 15-71, adopted June 18, 2015. Lifeline rule changes became effective on February 17, 2016. Under the revised rules, as of August 15, 2016, Carriers will no longer receive Lifeline reimbursement for any wholesale services to resellers, and incumbent LEC’s are no longer required to offer their Lifeline services to resellers.



